
 
You’re Invited! 

Valley Branch Watershed District 
2025 Management Plan Kickoff and Open House 

 

 

 
The Valley Branch Watershed District is updating its Watershed Management Plan 
to set priorities and guide activities for the next 10 years. The Board of Managers 
invite you to participate in this process. Learn what we have heard thus far from 
residents, cities, and partner entities. Share your thoughts and ideas through 
maps and conversations with VBWD Managers and staff. 
 

• What do you want to know about the VBWD? 
 

• What resources are you concerned about? What ideas do you have to 
protect and improve them?  

 
Drop in anytime between 3:00 and 7:00 p.m. to join in conversation and share 
your ideas. 
 

• No registration necessary. 
 

• Light refreshments provided. 

Tuesday, December 12, 2023 
3:00 – 7:00 PM 

Baytown Community Center 
4020 McDonald Driver North 

Stillwater, MN  55082 

Can’t attend? Learn more and 
engage via the VBWD website at: 

www.vbwd.org 

https://www.vbwd.org/newsdetail_T2_R67.php

